Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Keith and Schnars, P.A.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: January 22, 2008, 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: District Two, FDOT State Materials Lab, 5007 N. E. 39 Avenue, Gainesville, FL 32609

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The FDOT has established a program to enhance the scenic and natural beauty of the Interstate Highway 75 corridor. This pilot program is intended to give visitors to the State a memorable impression of Florida and thereby encourage return visits. The 145 mile project corridor stretches along I-75 through north central Florida, from the Georgia border to the start of Florida's Turnpike.

We need your input!

On Tuesday, January 22, 2008, the FDOT in conjunction with their consultant, Keith and Schnars, P.A., will present the goals, objectives and scope of work for the concept plan – and we want your input and comments.

The presentation will begin at 7:00 p.m. Afterwards, members of the public are asked to share ideas and opinions, and if you’d like, speak one-on-one with the consultant team and Department officials in an informal setting.

Please don’t miss this important opportunity to have your voice heard!

Directions from I-75, Take Exit 390 (SR-222/39th Ave.), Head East on SR-222/39th Ave., End at 5007 N. E. 39th Ave.

For more information, please contact Kim Giles at 1(800)488-1255.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 1 day before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kim Giles at 1(800)488-1255 or kgiles@keithandschnars.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Kim Giles at 1(800)488-1255 or kgiles@keithandschnars.com.
